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Dates to Remember: 
 
• Jan. 10-VPK Stories in 

Motion yoga  
• Jan. 13-Church Member 

enrollment begins 
• Jan. 14-Two year old 

Music and Movement  
• Jan 17-Threes Stories in 

Motion 
• Jan. 17-Twos Music and 

Movement  
• Jan. 20-School closed, 

MLK Jr. Day 
• Jan. 21-Current Family 

enrolment begins 
• Jan. 23-CPK fundraiser, 

11:00 am to 9:00 pm, 
see details on page 2 

• Jan. 27-31-Parent/
Teacher conferences, see 
schedule on page 2 

• Jan. 31-SuperScience 
(3s and VPK) 

• Feb. 3-Open enrollment 
begins (new students/
families)  

 Now that the holidays are behind us, we can begin thinking of 
next school year!  Enrollment for 2020-2021 will start soon!  
Enrollment packets will be provided for you and are available in the 
office.  Our enrollment packets can also be found on our website at 
www.fppnaples.org.  If you need additional packets for siblings, 
friends, or neighbors, just let us know! 

Church Members:  Enrollment begins January 13 

Current Families:  Enrollment begins January 21 

General Public:  Enrollment begins February 3                          

VPK Eligible Children (age 4 by September 1):  Parents must register 
at www.familyservices.floridaearlylearning.com for a VPK voucher.  
You will be asked to upload proof of birth and residency.  Once the 
information has been processed, the voucher will be sent to you.  
The VPK voucher must be presented to the Preschool in order to 
receive the discounted tuition rate.   

And as always, we’re here to answer all your questions!   

Would your child benefit from one more year before entering the 
school district (social or academic development, maturity, etc.)?  
Consider our Jr. Kindergarten.  Details are available on our website 
(under the ‘curriculum’ tab).   

2020/2021 Enrollment Opportunities  

FPP Art Gallery now showing: 
• Cella M., JD S., Oliver F. 
• Henry G., Shalane B. 
• Kendall S., Eva S., Woody A. 



California Pizza Kitchen  

Want to celebrate the new year and help the Preschool raise money all 
at the same time?   
 
Consider enjoying lunch or dinner at California 
Pizza Kitchen located at Waterside Shops on 
Thurs, Jan. 23. 
 
Funds from this event will be used to continue 
our curriculum enrichment opportunities in the 
areas of science, math, music and movement, 
as well as provide needed financial assistance to families that would 
like to join the FPP family.   
 
When dining, make sure to mention First Presbyterian 
Preschool so that we receive the credit from your meal.  
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As a reminder, if you refer 
a friend or neighbor and 
they mention your name 
during enrollment, you are 
eligible for a $50 referral 
credit towards your 
tuition. 
 
Referral credits are 
awarded following the 

new student’s first full month of attendance.  
 
Our families are our best form of 
advertisement!  Open enrollment begins Feb. 
3 and we would love to add your friends to 
our program.    
 

Refer a Friend  

Parent/Teacher Conferences  

Mid-year parent/teacher conferences will be 
held this month.  We invite you to take this 
opportunity to speak to your child’s teacher 
regarding his/her progress!  Please see your 
child’s teacher for a sign up sheet: 
 
Ms. Nicki-Monday, Jan. 27 
Ms. Claudia-Wednesday, Jan. 29 
Mrs. Kennedy-Thursday, Jan. 30 
Mrs. Oppegaard-Friday, Jan. 31 
Ms. Sarah and Ms. Clare-by request  

The Preschool will be closed 
 

Monday, January 20 


